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Season ticket – Priory Car Park, St Austell  

Terms and conditions  

 
 
 

Season ticket  
 
• St Austell Town Council issues electronic season tickets so you do not have a ticket to 

display in your windscreen. 
• Season Tickets allow customers to park their vehicle in Priory Car Park, St Austell. 

They are not valid in any other car park. 

• Season tickets are only issued in respect of passenger or light goods vehicles. 
• Season tickets are vehicle specific. It is not transferable to any other vehicle. 

• The responsibility for the renewal of the ticket rests with the ticket holder. 
• The ticket does not allocate or guarantee a parking space at any time in Priory Car Park. 

 

Terms and conditions  

 
• Ticket holders should adhere to any parking restrictions applied to the Priory Car Park 

(as displayed on notice boards) irrespective of being in possession of a valid season 

ticket. 
 

Amendment of a ticket  

 
• If the ticket holder wishes to amend the vehicle registration details this can be done at 

no extra cost.  Ticket holders should contact the Council on 01726 829859 or 
info@staustell-tc.gov.uk to request a change. 

• If a customer no longer requires use of a ticket during the period for which it has been 
purchased, they should contact the Council on 01726 829859 or info@staustell-tc.gov.uk 

Refunds will be calculated from the date of contact. 
 

Closure of car parks  
 
• Any person duly authorised by the Council may close all or any part of a car park 

whenever it is considered such closure is reasonably necessary. Ticket holders must not 
enter any Council car park once closed. Failure to comply with signs or instructions given 

by duly authorised personnel may result in action being taken by the Council. 
 

Penalties  

 
• Contravention of other parking restrictions could lead to the issue of a Penalty Charge 

Notice, irrespective of being in possession of a valid season ticket. 
• St Austell Town Council accepts no liability in respect of loss or damage to any vehicle 

or any contents therein. 
 

 
It is an offence, under Section 115 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, for anyone to 

knowingly make a false statement to obtain a parking ticket for himself or any other person.   

 

** Please note:  St Austell Town Council does not send reminder notices for purchasing a new ticket. It 

is the responsibility of the ticket holder to ensure that a new one is purchased with sufficient time, prior 

to the expiry of the old one, to ensure a new one is in place. Application forms can be downloaded from 

the St Austell Town Council website on www.staustell-tc.gov.uk ** 
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